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The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents.  
 
Visitor protocols continue to evolve, yet restrictions remain in place, so please read on 
and stay tuned for the very latest. If you have any questions please let us know.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Our Sharing God’s Love team has been instrumental 
and is here to help you share encouragement with residents and our staff. Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 

 

Shout out of thanks! 
● Thank you, Michelle Solis from Highleah, FL for the great cards! The pictures 

and paper hugs were great and very much appreciated! 
 

Campus Update 

● We are finalizing the enhancements to the next steps of our reopening plan, that 
include: 

○ Increasing the number of residents that can attend small group activities 
and/or faith services from 15 to 20 total attendees. This increase is only 
going to be in those rooms that have space for 6 feet social distancing.  

○ We are also looking at restarting our Terrace Singer’s Choir in early June. 
○ We are restarting the use of our Guest Suites. Are you planning a visit to a 

loved one from out of town? If so, the reservation process will reopen on 
May 5th. A limited number of guest suites will be available, first come first 
served. After May 5th, contact the Terrace Independent Living reception 
desk at 414-847-5076, if visiting from out of town and interested in 
reserving a guest suite.  

○ Card games will be starting back up on May 12th.  
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

 


